[image: image1.png]Scottish
Book Trust

inspiring readers and writers.



[image: image2.jpg]READ
WRITE
COUNT &0



[image: image3.png]Education
Scotland
Foghlam Alba



[image: image4.png]p Club





Dear parent
Your free Book Bug Primary 1 Bag
Your child will soon receive a free bag of books and activities from the Scottish Government’s Read, Write, Count campaign.  Your child’s Bag will contain: 
       Three brilliant picture books 
       An activity book and colouring pencils 

 A whiteboard, a set of magnetic numbers, and a pen        
The bag is designed to help you and your child to have fun with reading, writing and counting at home.  For more information:
Parent Club: parentclub.scot 

Simple, fun ideas to help parents to build reading, writing and counting in to everyday life, whether that’s at the shops, on the bus, at mealtimes or simply playing at home.

Scottish Book Trust: scottishbooktrust.com/readwritecount 
Information about Read, Write, Count Bags in your area.

Parentzone: education.gov.scot/Parentzone 

Up-to-date information about learning in Scotland, practical advice and ideas to support children’s learning at home. 
Miss Quin and Primary 1 would like to invite parents and carers to join them for a special story time on Friday 23rd November at 11:30am.  This is an opportunity to explore the books and games, with your children, and enjoy some of the stories before taking the bags home.  Please don’t worry if you are unable to attend, as the bag contains easy to follow instructions for use at home. 
Please return the slip below to let us know if you are able to attend.

Kind regards 
Joanne Hunter
Depute Headteacher (Acting)
· - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

I will / will not be able to attend the P1 Story Time on Friday 23rd November at 11:30am.
Pupil’s name:  _______________________________________
